
From: James Watling
Subject: Diversity Post-doctoral Teaching Fellowship in Biology, John Carroll University

The Department of Biology at John Carroll University seeks candidates for a
Diversity Postdoctoral Teaching Fellow who share our commitment to diversity
and inclusion, student-centered teaching and learning, and rigorous research
scholarship.  We seek candidates who have demonstrated experience with, and
commitment to, diversity in a variety of ways.  Additionally, we desire
candidates who will embrace the department’s emphasis on evolution, the
environment, and ethics in science. 

Candidates must have a Ph.D. by the anticipated start date of August 25,
2017.  Area of teaching and research interest is open; however, to best
support the candidate’s interests and needs, we seek applicants who can
identify a faculty research mentor(s) within the department.  This position
offers attractive compensation including housing, benefits, conference
travel funding, faculty development, and a stipend consistent with the
national average for first-year postdocs. 

To apply, please submit by January 16, 2017 a portfolio of materials that
emphasizes your commitment to broadening participation in science through
teaching and research mentorship, including:  letter of interest; curriculum
vitae; teaching philosophy; research statement; unofficial transcripts; and
three reference letters (under separate cover) to Diversity Postdoctoral
Teaching Fellow Search Committee, Department of Biology, John Carroll
University, 1 John Carroll Blvd., University Heights, OH 44118.  Application
materials also may be sent electronically to Dr. Rebecca Drenovsky, Biology
Department Chair (rdrenovsky@jcu.edu); however, reference letters must come
from the letter writer. 

For more information, please visit:
https://urldefense.proofpoint.com/v2/url?u=http-3A__sites.jcu.edu_biology_pages_diversity-2Dpost-2Ddoctoral-2Dteaching-
2Dfellowship_&d=CwIF-g&c=Ngd-
ta5yRYsqeUsEDgxhcqsYYY1Xs5ogLxWPA_2Wlc4&r=e2OJ1azRFn8ihJzb2HxZT0AqoiqLvxfeeaTyN59ZLoI&m=zfdOACPCh_tvD-
COCIztRkD03g9cuwtlhGOOFUhlWUw&s=GMGk7o4PdEJg1RRgRH6OomiObwZ8hwxSILTmC7WiTTU&e= .
 John Carroll University is an Affirmative Action/Equal Opportunity
Employer.  The University is committed to diversity in the workplace and
strongly encourages applications from women and minorities, veterans, and
individuals with disabilities.


